Freedom of Information Act / Environmental Information Regulations Request

Reference: 	ECC17033018 07 24
Response:	18 July 2024

I can confirm that Essex County Council does not hold this information.

Traffic survey tubes were installed on roads entering Kelvedon and Coggeshall recently (June/July 2024).
Question 1 - Please could you confirm what these were measuring, for example, traffic volumes or speed?
Question 2 - Why were these surveys undertaken / What prompt the surveys?
Question 3 - For Coggeshall specifically, does the data support any future plans or remedial action? For example, local residents would warmly welcome measures to reduce rat running and high speeds through the village, particularly in St Peter’s Road.

Essex County Council has not been carrying out any traffic surveys in Kelvedon or Coggeshall in June / July. 

There is not a requirement within Essex to notify of this type of activity, although we do sometimes receive notifications. For these locations we have not received any notifications from third parties that they are carrying out surveys. 
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